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TRAFFIC ADVISORY 

SHAMROCK 5K RUN 
 

 

 
Fort Lauderdale welcomes the Fifth Annual Fort Lauderdale Shamrock 5k Run to the 
streets of our city on Saturday, March 10

th
. Motorists are encouraged to carefully review 

the listed temporary road closures and should expect traffic delays from 6:30 A.M. until 
approximately 10:00 A.M.   
 

Motorist will experience delays and road closures along East Las Olas Boulevard, 
Broward Boulevard, and Victoria Park Road. Motorists are advised to seek alternate 
routes to avoid delays until 12:30 P.M. The Fort Lauderdale Police Department will 
have officers stationed along the route to guide pedestrians, motorists and ensure 
public safety.  
 

Motorist will encounter intermittent road closures at the following locations:  
 

6:00 A.M. until approximately 10 A.M.   

 East Las Olas from Andrews Ave to SE 9 Ave  

 Southeast 6
th

 Avenue to Broward Boulevard  

 Broward Blvd to Victoria Park Rd  

 Victoria Park Rd to NE 3 CT, vehicles will be intermittently allowed to enter and 
leave the residents.   
 

Fort Lauderdale Police Department personnel will be posted along the event route 
assisting and monitoring pedestrian and vehicular traffic, anyone commuting in the area 
should anticipate moderate congestion and possible delays, but officers will make every 
effort to maintain cross traffic when safe to do so.   
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department invites the public to follow us on Twitter 
(@FLPD411) to stay up to date on this and other current events, notable advisories, 
etc.  
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